
 

 

 

12th June 2023 

Dear Carers and Parents 

Hot weather 

Whilst not as bad as our July weather last year it is still going to be an uncomfortable week. 

I have been around school today and the procedures we have put in place for hot weather seem to have 
worked well. Children are being actively encouraged to drink water through the day and so please continue 
to send your children with their water bottles. 

We will monitor PE and playtimes and will limit these and outdoor time if needed as the week goes on.  

I would encourage continuing with cool clothing tomorrow. Please feel free to use white t-shirt and black 
shorts PE kit if that helps you – my knees will probably be out for their annual airing if I wear my shorts. 
Ties are definitely not needed this week. 

Check list 

• Hat 

• Sunscreen applied (not to be brought into school) 

• Water bottles 

Keep up the good work, keep hydrated and shaded, keep the sunscreen and hats on for the journey to and 
from school, and I will see you all tomorrow. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr N. M. Cooper 

Headteacher  

 


